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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Swimming at Kentish Town Pool 
 
From next Tuesday, our children have been offered sessions at Kentish Town Pool. I realise the session is different to the way your 
children would normally swim but I feel sure that like me, you are pleased that after so much lost swimming time in the last year, 
they are being offered an intensive block of sessions. Swimming is a vital life skill and I hope you will support us by providing 
your child/ren with kit as necessary. Thank you for your understanding.  
 
Chloe will write to each class individually but the sessions will every day as follows: 
 
Sycamore will start swimming on the 4th May and their last session is the 14th May. 
Beech will start swimming on the 17th May and their last session is the 28th May.  
Chestnut will start swimming on the 7th June and their last session is the 18th.  
 
Cedar will swim in the autumn term and we hope to be able to offer swimming club for our younger children in the autumn as 
well. 

 
Daily Supported Reading in Ash Class 

We are still looking for more parent volunteers to read outside with groups each morning from 9am—9.30am. Please contact Lor-
raine — l.benfield@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk if you can help with this. Lorraine will also help to train you on our approach to 

reading if you would find this helpful.  

Polling Day — Thursday 6th May 

School will remain open on this day, although it will be used a s a polling station.  

Cedar Class — will need to enter and exit the school via the main school gate on 6th May at their normal times. 

Sycamore Class — will need to enter and exit the Frideswide Place gate on 6th May at their normal times.  

Please do not enter or exit the polling station gate (the gate you normally use).  

Foxlease Meeting — Friday 30th April  

I’m delighted to remind you that there is a meeting in the school hall at 9am (or just after drop off) for all Beech Class parents and 
carers. Please come in by the main entrance, sanitise your hands on entry and please do wear a face covering. Kate and I will run 

through the arrangements and hopefully answer questions and reassure you. The trip is planned for 14th — 18th June and there is 
space for all Y6 children to attend. Hope to see you all tomorrow.  

More normality… 

Chestnut class are busy rehearsing for a Wider Opps concert in June — we are hoping this will be in the playground with parents 
and carers in the audience. Chestnut have also started to work with the Primary Shakespeare Company on Romeo and Juliet. There 

will be a professionally recorded performance available for you all in July. Sycamore Class have started work on their performance 
with The Place — Dance Conservatory. Sycamore’s performance will be filmed and shared with you later in the term.  

And finally 

Acorns can now start to use their newly refurbished garden area. Photos will be posted on our website: 
www.kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. 

James and the Kentish Town Team 



https://camdencleanair.org/events/the-camden-clean-air-cycle/ 
 
Click on the link here to join Camden Clean Air’s Cleaner Bike Ride and to find out more about their activi-
ties.  

https://camdencleanair.org/events/the-camden-clean-air-cycle/

